
 

 

To: John Long, City Clerk 

Matt McLaughlin, City Council President 

From:  Khushbu Webber, Director of Intergovernmental Affairs 

CC:  Lance Davis, Ward 6 Councilor 

Date: 12/10/20 

Re: Notice of withdrawal of requests for approval.  

  

The purpose of this communication is to notify you that on behalf of the Mayor, the 

Administration is withdrawing the following requests: 

210788 

210789  

210790 

210791 

210906 

210907 

210908 

210909 

210910 

210911 

210912 

 


